
Dear Scottish Law Commission, 
 
The Scottish Law Commission's proposed changes to the Law on Defamation 
have been published for consultation with the public.  
 
I wish to say that I am strongly in support of the comments submitted by Scottish 
PEN. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jim Stuart 
 
 


